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Government	of	Yukon	working	to	construct	ice	bridge	in	Dawson	this	winter

The	Government	of	Yukon	is	working	with	a	contractor	to	construct	an	ice	bridge	to	span	the	Yukon	River	between	Dawson
and	West	Dawson	this	winter.

After	the	Yukon	River	remained	open	last	winter,	the	government	sought	alternative	options	for	constructing	an	ice	bridge
and	inducing	ice	formation.	Work	on	the	ice	bridge	could	start	as	early	as	January.

Quotes

“It	is	important	residents	of	West	Dawson	can	access	Dawson.	As	our	climate	changes,	we	are	going	to	have	to	find
innovative	solutions	to	deal	with	the	problems	we	face.	This	year,	manufactured	ice	formation	is	a	tool	we	will	experiment
with	to	help	the	residents	of	West	Dawson.”

–Minister	of	Highways	and	Public	Works	Richard	Mostyn

Quick	facts

Last	winter	was	the	first	time	an	ice	bridge	had	not	been	constructed	to	West	Dawson.
The	typical	ice	bridge	costs	up	to	$80k	to	construct	and	maintain.	This	year’s	ice	bridge	will	cost	approximately	$200k	to	engineer,
construct	and	maintain.

Contact:

Sunny	Patch	
Cabinet	Communications	
867-393-7478	
sunny.patch@gov.yk.ca

Heather	McKay	
Communications,	Highways	and	Public	Works	
867-456-3825	
heather.mckay@gov.yk.ca
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Stay	up	to	date	with	the	latest	Yukon	government	news	by	subscribing	to	our	RSS	feed	here:
http://www.gov.yk.ca/news/rss.html.	Or	follow	us	on	Twitter	@yukongov.
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